The Annual Meeting of the **Highland Haven HHPOA** met February 9th at the Community Center. The major business of the evening was the election of Board Members.

On behalf of the **HHPOA** Board and the Community, we would like to give a huge thanks to **Don Hughes** and **Donna Gingras** who retired from the Board. We want to thank both of them for their dedication and commitment to our community. Their energy and devotion to their roles will be difficult to match.

The two new members elected to fill their shoes are **Sherry Hume** and **Steve Koehn**. Both bring a wealth of life experience that we are confident will benefit our community. Others continuing on the board are **Willa Holgate**, **Noveleen Parker**, **Todd Lewis** and **Lorinda Peters**.

As your Board for this coming year we hope to continue, the good work of those before us and look forward to a successful year.